
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
The “Friends” would like to extend their thanks to everyone who has 
supported the events running this term. We have raised together £760. 
 

 



This week organised by the “Friends” and very generously donated by 
Kinnerton, students are being gifted an Easter egg. They will be bringing these 
home today. 
 
We are hoping to arrange a Table Top sale soon, keep an eye on our Facebook 
page for information. 
 
Lastly with the coronation in May, students will each receive a commemorative 
magnet. 
 

                  
 
We do have more for sale at £1 each for siblings, family and friends.  
 
Thank you again for your support. 
Friends of FJS 


